
 

 

 

 

 

 

22 July 2021 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well and you are looking forward to the next chapter 

of your educational journey.  

 

Results Day  

We are looking forward to celebrating with you on results day. This will be held on Thursday, 12 August 

2021. Students can attend school between 9:30am - 12am to collect their results and family members are 

also welcome to attend. 

 

If for any reason a student is not able to attend results day and you wish someone else to pick results up 

on their behalf, you will need to provide school with a signed letter from the student requesting this. This 

includes where a student wants a parent or carer to pick results up for them.  

 

If you have any questions about results day please email admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk.  

 

Finally, I also wanted to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for all your support during your 

child’s time at Carleton High School, and to wish students the best of luck for the future.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs H Norman 

Assistant Headteacher  
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